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2020, British Airways has been offsetting the carbon emissions on all its
flights within the UK and the airline is working hard to create a culture of
sustainability that’s visible to its customers.

BA Cityflyer shares this vision and looks forward to working with the airport
and other local stakeholders. BA Cityflyer also believes that this proposal
improves choice and connections for Londoners, as well as creates
considerable employment opportunities that can be generated through
potential growth at the airport and would recommend that the local
community have access to these roles to support economic growth in the
local areas.

2. BA Cityflyer agrees that new generation aircraft would help toreduce local
air noise and improve air quality at London City. In a capital constrained
environment , IAG must target investment where it will generate the best
returns, in respect of both financial and sustainability measures. An
extended operating window at London City would undoubtedly improve
the prospects of an investment in new, cleaner, quieter aircraft at London
City .

BA Cityflyer has carefully evaluated the impact of next generation fuel-
efficient aircraft operating from London City airport. Aircraft manufacturers
suggest that new generation regional jet aircraft use up to 17% less fuel than
existing aircraft with NOx emissions up to 48% below CAEP/6 standards.
They also predict a noise reduction of up to 68% at the 65dBA contour level.
This has the potential to help to reduce the noise and environmental impact
the airport has on the local community.

Improving aircraft utilisation is a key driver of fleet modernisation and this
application supports that, specifically through the extension to operating
hours on Saturday afternoons. Increased aircraft utilisation will improve the
affordability of investment intonew, more fuel-efficient and quieter aircraft
and help to deliver improvements to the noise and air quality environment
for residents. Without the increased aircraft utilisation that this application
supports, the economic case for investment in BA Cityflyer fleet
modernisation is more difficult. This could impact the future of a base carrier
at the airport when existing aircraft reach their natural retirement age, and in
turn affect employment opportunities and economic growth in the local area.

We believe additional operations on Saturday afternoons are likely to focus
on leisure destinations , which is a key enabler for further growth and jobs at
the airport. Flights to these destinations are inherently longer sectors and
therefore the number of aircraft movements during this period would be
lower than those operated on business centric weekdays. Next generation,




